





F EWORD

This special training course is available to the members
of police departments thrc : it the State of New Jersey.
It is being offered in order that police officers may be
better informed in the areas of police-community rela-
tions and thus be prepared to cope wi the many problems
created by the complexities of our current population.

Arrangements for the presentation of this type of train-
ing may be made by contacting George S, Pfaus, Director,
Division on Civil Rights, Department of Law and Public
Safety, 52 West State Street, Trenton, New Jersey.

The content of the course was developed by William W,
Barnes, Field Representative in charge of Police-Community
Relations Training for the Division on Civil Rights,























































































































































































































































































































































































































































































































